
From: Accurso, Mary 
Sent: Monday, December 17, 2012 12:28 PM 
To: Berlin, Steve 
Subject: Gift from the Premier of Alberta 

Steve, 
  
Hope all is well! 
  
Steve received a leaf preserved in gold from the Premier of Alberta.  
I have no idea how much this is worth, but I don’t think it can be more than $30.  
  
Thanks! 
Mary Kay 
  
Mary Katherine N. Accurso | Assistant to the Deputy Mayor 


